
 
Officers’ Report 
Presented by Inter Club Council, May 30th, 2018 
 

Rex Zhang, ICC Chairperson                           Email: ICCChairperson1819@gmail.com 
Phone: (650) 733-3810             Office Hours: Wednesdays and Fridays 10:30am-11:30am 

1. Greeting to all the newly elected officers! Together we can do great things! 
2. This is the last official meeting of Spring quarter. It has been a fantastic quarter working with you guys 

and learning at the same time. Thank you for your support!  
3. We got a strong pool of candidates applying for ICC Scholarship this year. We will be reviewing all the 

applications this week, and we will announce the results at the Spring Finale.  
4. After the results of survey, I haven’t heard from anyone about the solution part. So ICC team will 

discuss about it, propose changes accordingly, make solutions as well as the code changes, and 
present them in the fall.  

 
Nway Htet Htet Aung, ICC Chair of Finance     Email: ICCFinance1819@gmail.com 
Phone: (408) 745-9185             Office Hours: Mondays and Wednesdays 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

1. Those clubs who received ICC funds don’t forget to process requisitions and turn them in to Student 
Accounts to get reimbursements. And also please process requisitions for Fall 2017-Spring 2018 prior 
to June 30,2018 or else you won’t get them reimbursed from club #44 account. 

2. Our first Fall Agenda Meeting will be on Mon. Oct. 1, 2018 1:30 pm - 2:25 pm in Student Council 
Chambers. 

3. This is our last ICC meeting for this Spring quarter. I met a lot of great people and made new friends 
while working as an ICC officer. Thank you very much for this great opportunity 

4.  I am excited to work with you guys again next quarter! Good Luck with all your upcoming tests and 
finals! 

 
Angela Lei, ICC Chair of Programs                   Email: ICCPrograms1819@gmail.com 
Phone: (650) 476-6439             Office Hours: Tuesdays 1:20 pm-3:30 pm 

1. For the clubs who get the  concessions of June, July, August, September, and October,  please come 
and see me after this meeting. I will go through the guideline with you. 

2. On next Wednesday, we will hold the Spring Finale here! Come through, have fun and get some ice-
cream!  

 
Lawrence Su, DASB Liaison                              Email: sulawrence101@gmail.com 
Phone: (408) 334-1325             Office Hours:  Mondays 12:30 pm - 4:30 pm at DASB Office 

1. We finally have the performances pretty well finalized for the Spring Social with VSA, PUSO, and Pop 
Music Club that will be performing at the event with a closing by the Life Size Models band, a private 
performance funded by DASB Senate. I and others from Diversity and Events Committee have finished 
a budget for the event and we will be getting lots of food and decorations. Be expecting to see over 
hundreds of slices of pizza, cookies, chips, brownies, and sodas of many flavors, and some La Crioux 
for the fancy people. The decor is going to be much more flowery and with a special atmosphere, but 
you gotta see it to believe it! This Spring Social is going to be quite different from the past Fall Mixer, 
perhaps even better, so I encourage you, your clubs, and your friends to buy tickets!  


